PAC Strategic Plan


This is a broad overview of the major actions proposed to bring the PAC budget in line for next season

EXPENSES:

Elimination of out-of-state convention/conference attendance by PAC Director. 

Elimination of Unique Screen Movie advertising from marketing plan.  

Elimination of Kentucky Living Magazine insert from marketing plan.   

PAC season events will be reduced from 10 events (8 student / 10 public) in 2005-2006 to 7 events (6 student / 7 public) for 2006-2007.  This will provide more time for HCS and rental usage.

Deposits for 2007-2008 season events should come out of revenue produced in the 2006-2007 season above what has been budgeted.

REVENUE:

Student Ticket Prices – Currently, HCS students are charged $2 and Non-HCS students are charged $5 for student performances.  Next year, PAC will charge HCS students $4 and Non-HCS students $6 for student performances.

· At $4 the PAC is still the most economic option in the region for quality performing arts experiences.

· Price increase for HCS students can be offset by Expanding ARTS For All’s usage to include ticket costs as well as transportation.  Assistance would be a 50% match and limited to $500 per school per year.  With the 50% match the cost to HCS students will still be only $2.

ARTS For All – Assistance should be limited to only PAC events.

Missoula Children’s Theatre daily participation fee will be charged for event of $4 for HCS students and $6 for Non-HCS students.  Anticipated revenue of $2,000

Revenue from facility rental expected to remain consistent at approximately $20,000

Confirmed outside funding resources:

A. Dr. Debbie Borden:  $1,500

B. Fort Knox Federal Credit Union:  $10,000

C. Dana Foundation:  $10,000

Confirmed In-Kind resources:  (Not actual revenue but savings on expenditures)

A. The Web Guys:  $3,750 value

B. Commonwealth Communications:  $25,000 value

C. Hampton and Fairfield Inns:  $5,000 value

D. Kool 103.5:  $12,908 value

E. Brandenburg Telecom:  $10,000 value

F. EGCreatives:  $3,750 value

The attached budget plan is conservative and will allow the PAC to serve our students on a solid financial basis. It does, however, assume some additional support from the Board. The Performing Arts Center requests the Board consider the following ways to support student and staff participation in PAC activities:

1. Ticket price for HCS students is $4 while it is $6 for other students. This encourages our students to attend events and thus increase awareness and knowledge of the arts and better prepare them not only for testing but also broadens their cultural understanding. In an effort to keep our student prices as low as possible, the PAC requests that the Board supplement HCS student ticket prices by $2 per ticket to offset the discount to our students. 

The amount of assistance will be based upon prior year HCS student attendance figures.

· During the 2005-2006 season, 19,054 HCS students attended performances at the PAC.  

Total student ticket supplement for 2006-07:  $38,108.

2. The greatest value to our students is the actual participation in performances. We provide these opportunities to our students at no cost to the students. While in-district groups are encouraged to use the facilities, the PAC is not available for income producing rentals during this time. We want to continue this service to our students and the PAC requests the Board to supplement HCS participation by $4 per participant to offset cost. 

The amount of assistance will be based upon prior year HCS participation figures.

· During the 2005-2006 season, 2,624 HCS students and staff participated in events at the PAC.  

Total HCS participation supplement:  $10,496.

3. HCS staff and student groups are also encouraged to use the PAC for meetings such as PD, FFA, etc. PAC requests ongoing financial assistance from the school board to supplement HCS usage of the facility by $30 per hour.  This cost will offset the time that the PAC is not available for rental and is equal to the least expensive hourly rental rate.

The amount of assistance will be based upon prior year HCS facility usage.

· During the 2005-2006 season, 181 facility hours were utilized by HCS students and staff at the PAC.  

Total HCS Facility Usage Request:  $5,430.

It is expected that this plan will produce about $50,000 in revenue support each year for the PAC ($54,034 for 06-07 budget). This will allow the PAC to continue the service in arts education for our students. All public events are planned to be self- supporting. Finance has met with PAC staff several times to develop the attached budget. We will continue to work together to monitor the budget on an ongoing basis.
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